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19 April, 2012
MEDIA RELEASE

MANNINGHAM CITY COUNCIL 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE RESIGNS
After more than five and a half years as Chief Executive of Manningham Council, Ms Lydia Wilson has announced her resignation, with her last day in the office being Friday 20 July 2012. 
Ms Wilson said the decision had followed extensive consideration and discussion with her family and that she would be pursuing a number of new opportunities relevant to her skills and expertise.

“Our collective conclusion is that I needed to take this step to achieve a better work/life balance and overall quality of life. Given the exhaustive hours I have committed to Local Government, including three roles as Chief Executive and some 22 years in senior management roles, it is now the right time to move on.”
“I have enormously valued my time at Manningham. Most importantly, I have appreciated the strong support of staff across the organisation, their loyalty and dedication and development of a strong culture of performance and innovation.”
“We have been at the forefront of many exciting Local Government initiatives and have received considerable recognition for our leadership and positive achievements,” she said.
Manningham Mayor, Cr Geoff Gough, paid tribute to Ms Wilson and her significant contribution to Manningham. 
“Manningham is recognised as a progressive Council within Local Government and much of this has been achieved under the leadership of Ms Wilson. We thank her for her invaluable contribution and wish her every success with her future endeavours.”

-Ends-
Media enquiries contact Juanita Haisman on 9840 9402 or 
Noel McMahon on 9840 9328.






